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Medical Center Nationally Recognized for Afib Care

Our Medical Center’s atrial fibrillation (Afib) team has been nationally recognized by 
the American Heart Association for its commitment to treating patients according to 
the most up-to-date, research-based guidelines. For the sixth consecutive year, our 
caregivers received the Get with the Guidelines-Afib Gold Quality Achievement Award. 

“We offer a collaborative effort to provide consistent, guideline-driven care that 
ensures that our patients receive best-practice care for their atrial fibrillation,” says 
Lawrence Rosenthal, PhD, MD, Director, Cardiac Electrophysiology.

The guidelines help reduce patients’ stroke risk and help ensure longer, healthier  
lives. Hospitals that participate in Get With The Guidelines often see improved  
patient outcomes, fewer readmissions and lower mortality rates. Learn more 
about our program.

https://www.ummhealth.org/umass-memorial-medical-center/services-treatments/heart-and-vascular/services-we-provide/atrial-fibrillation-treatment
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